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To: PROFIBUS and PROFINET International 
Dr. Peter Wenzel, Executive Director 
 
Date: November 10, 2017 
 
 
Dear Dr. Wenzel,  
 
We thank the PROFIBUS and PROFINET International for your recent liaison.   
 
Please note that the IEEE 802.1 WG is open to anyone and is based on individual participation. As a 
result, it is problematic to identify official liaison representatives from other organizations. We look 
forward to working together, both by liaison messages and by common participation in the two 
organizations.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Glenn Parsons 
Chair, IEEE 802.1 WG 
CC: John Messenger, Vice-chair, IEEE 802.1 WG; 
János Farkas, Chair, IEEE 802.1 TSN TG 
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